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My memory isn't what it used to be. Sometimes I start saying

something and the words just don't appear and I end up using

'thingy', 'you know', and other placeholder phrases instead. It is

especially embarrassing when I can't remember someone's name

or get it wrong  right in front of them. 

We all have trouble with our memory sometimes. I am sure you

have those moments when you share a memory and your

partner/wife/husband/friend tells you 'thats not what happened'

even though you are certain of it. 

We have All Saints Day and Remembrance Sunday at this time of

year and both are focused not just on 'memory' but

'remembrance'. At times of remembrance we make space to

reflect on the impact of certain people and events; we are

thankful for the good and make a commitment to not repeat the

bad. We don't just remind ourselves of wars fought long-ago but

the hard-won lessons conflict and loss have taught us as

individuals and a country. 



WORSHIPPING
TOGETHER 

8:30am BCP Holy
Communion

 10am  Parish Communion

10am Remembrance
Sunday Service with
gathering at Memorial at
11am 

10am Celtic Communion 

10am Service of the Word 

8:30am BCP Holy
Communion

 10am Holy Communion 

10am Informal All Together
All Age Worship

6:30pm St Michael's Carol
Service

10am The Annual Scratch
Nativity 

6pm Crib and Christingle
Service

11pm Midnight Communion

8:30am BCP Communion

10am Informal Christmas
Celebration

Weekday Morning Prayer
stmichaelscherryburton.org

 7:30am to 8:10am
 

Sunday 7th November 




Sunday 14th November 




Sunday 21st November  




Sunday 28th November 

Sunday 5th December 

Sunday 12th December 

Friday 17th December

Sunday 19th December 

Chirstmas Eve

Christmas Day  

Sunday 26th December 
10am  informal Worship

Cherry Burton Village Hall



Wassail



Plans are progressing for the return of the Wassail in the
Village Hall on Saturday 18th December - Carol singing, acts

prepared and presented by village residents ("new faces"
would be really welcome), a pie and pea supper, mulled wine
and mince pies are all included in the ticket price of £10 from
George Sweeting on 550112. All ages 16+ welcome. Entry by

ticket only. Proceeds for the Friends of St Michaels & the
Village Hall. Doors at 7pm for a 7:30start



Pond Lights Switch On: 



The current plans are for an event on 11th December starting

at 4;15pm. More details will be on the Cherry Burton Facebook
page.

Help to set up and clear away on the day would be very much
appreciated – contact Steve on 551490 if you can help.

Etton Branch of Yorkshire Country Women's
Association

We are looking for new members.
We are a small group of ladies, who meet every month (except

August) on the second Thursday of each month at 1.00pm in
Etton village hall.

 If you are interested please ring
 Jennifer 01430 810626



St Michael’s Open Door Community Café



(Behind the Church)



Every Friday, 10:00 till 3:00



Delicious array of cakes made by our talented home bakers.



Excellent barrista coffees – lattes, cappuccinos, Americanos, flat whites, hot chocolate
and speciality teas.



Lunches, including homemade soup, savoury bakes, paninis and sandwiches.



All made and served by our friendly team of volunteers.



Children’s menu and play area.

Friends of St Michael's Church



The Friends of St Michael's Church are up and running again with more of our well
received social activities, starting in December. 



Firstly 'Scrooge' featuring the excellent Chris Cade, many will remember his

previous personifications with delight. If you have not attended any events before
give this one a try, everyone welcome.

Saturday 4th December at St Michael's Church 7.30 pm. 
Tickets from George Sweeting - Tel: (01964) 550112



Christmas Trees - Once again with grateful thanks to generous sponsors there will

be Trees in the churchyard for our village community to brighten up the dark
evenings.




If you are
tired from
carrying

heavy
burdens,

come to me
and I will
give you

rest.

J E S U S -  M A T T H E W  1 1 : 2 8  



The Bay Horse landline

number is 

01964 769242. 

Call for more information or

to make bookings

https://www.facebook.com

/thebayhorsecherryburton/

What's on in
Cherry Burton?

Things you won't
want to miss!

Cherry Tots is now open

on Thursday morning at

9.15 and finish at 11am

in the St Michael’s

Centre (behind the

Church). 




Cherry Tots is a toddler

group for pre-school

children and their

parents/guardians to

meet and play. We have

toys, crafts, books and

jigsaws and lots of space

to sit and chat over a tea

or coffee. Come along to

see us – all we ask is a

£2 donation per family to

cover costs. 




Thank you to everyone

who has attended the

coffee mornings so far at

the village hall. To all the

helpers and bakers we

couldn’t do it without you.

Next one is January 15th

2022 10.30 until noon .

Village Coffee Morning

CHERRY BURTON RAINBOWS & BROWNIES NEEDS YOU!



Rainbows is a division of Girl guiding for girls aged 5 to 7 before
they are old enough for Brownies.  It is a space for girls to 'learn by

doing' in a safe space.  We do games, sports, arts and crafts and
have fun!, Cherry Burton Rainbows was the first to open in Beverley
over 25 years ago.  Sadly, for various reasons, some of our Guiders

have had to step down over the past year.  In order to keep the unit
going we need preferably 2 people to join our team of volunteers. 

 The programme is structured, full training and support will be
given and experienced Guiders can work alongside you while you
find your feet if required.  Currently Rainbows meet at the Sports

Pavilion on Tuesday nights from 6 - 7 pm  



For more information please contact Sue Smith at
smihugh@aol.com



PLEASE HELP US TO SAVE CHERRY BURTON RAINBOWS!  THANK

YOU.

Tots and Toddlers 






  Delighted to see that Cherry Tots, Food for Thought,
Village Coffee Mornings, Open Door Cafe, Open Church

and other village events are now being held, with
appropriate Covid precautions in place.

CHERRY BURTON BROWNIES NEED YOU!



A new leader is also needed for Brownies. 
If you are interested have a chat with Rachel at the village shop



















The Village Calendar



 Now on sale in the village shop and at the Bay Horse. 
Thank you to Rachel and Jemimah for organising this.



The calendar is made up of photos of the village taken by

people who live in the village (Sharon, Ellie, Chris and Andy).



All the money raised from the sale of the calendar goes
towards supporting the running of the village hall.



Thank you to Sam and Steve for their hard work in making

sure this project happened.



Prices are as follows;
1 calendar = £8

2 calendars = £15
3 calendars = £20
4 calendars = £25



With thanks

Andy Dolman

Please Pray For...

To ask for prayer email:
prayer@stmichaelscherryburton.org.uk

... All who are lonely and isolated as the

winter nights draw-in and days get

shorter.




... Those who work in the care sector as

their vital work becomes even more

important during the cold winter.




... Those in education as they finish their

first terms in this new academic year. 




... All who work in the emergency servcies;

that they will be kept safe whilst

responding to desperate situations and

accidents.






CHRISTIAN AID WEEK 2021

We’re on the lookout for

anyone interested to help

with Cherry Burton Village

Hall activities. There’s lots

of ways to get involved

from maintenance to

management, and you

can commit to as little or

as much time as you’d like.

Please get in touch if you’d

like more information.

As COVID-19 restrictions

lift, the Village Hall is ready

to take your bookings.

Check out our Facebook

page for details of classes

currently being held.

Facebook:

@cherryburtonvillagehall

Email:

cherryburtonvillagehall@

gmail.com

Phone: Sam Kneeshaw on

07963 887013

Help our
Village Hall

Yoga Fitness 
Classes begin again

again at Cherry Burton

Village Hall starting

Tuesday 6th July 

6pm to 7pm 

As in 2020 it wasn't possible to deliver a Christian Aid
envelope to every home in the village. However, a few

envelopes were distributed and those who donated in this
way gave £834 in total including some gift aid. 

Thank you for these donations and to those who donated
online. Globally, this will help some poor families living in

poverty and so build a brighter future for them. 
(Thank you also to Costcutter in the village for being a drop-

off point for envelopes.)

Cherry Burton Village Hall - Whats on 

The ever popular Wassail is back at the Village Hall on
Saturday evening 18th December



Tickets are available also from George Sweeting (01964) 550112. 

For those who have not been before, a convivial evening with
friends entertaining us, the standard is amazing. Light

refreshments provided. 
Tends to book up fast




Cherry Makewells Craft Mornings



At St Michael’s Centre, behind the Church
2nd Saturday in the Month 10:00am – 12:30

We are a group of ladies (though men are also welcome!) who get
together to have a chat, a cuppa and some cake. We also bring

along our knitting, crochet, sewing, drawing or any other craft that we
like to do, to justify spending an enjoyable morning setting the world
to rights. If you would like to join us you would be very welcome -just

come along.
If you would like any more information call or text Sue on

07816963510
Upcoming sessions, unless you hear different, will be on :-

13th November, 11th December and 8th January



mailto:cherryburtonvillagehall@gmail.com
mailto:cherryburtonvillagehall@gmail.com


Messy Church at St Michael’s
A huge thank you for all who made October's Messy Church really great fun! We all had a

brilliant time being thankful to God for what we have and who we get to share it with.




For November and December the leaders at Messy Church are very aware of the rising

COVID cases we have in the region at the moment and that the forecasts are saying these

are most likely to continue to increase. Therefore we are going to be offering Messy

Church in a bag for November and December. 

You might remember the ones we delivered during the Lockdowns and so until the New

Year we are putting out a new bag each month with crafts and stories and games on that

month's theme. 




For November we are  delivering these to those who are on our Messy Church contact list

and making some available for collection from the back of Church for those who may not

be on the contact list yet. (St Michael's is open every day from morning to dusk.)




On the 5th December we  are opening the Centre from 3pm to 5pm for those who would

like to collect their bags and possibly stay at a family table, have a drink and a snack,

whilst they do some of the crafts together. If you are not able to make that day and time

the Messy Church in a bag will be available to collect from St Michael's any time the

Church is open. 




We are very grateful for your understanding as we all navigate the best and safest way

forward together. 



Revd Richard Parkinson

Richard@stmichaelscherryburton.org

01964 503036 (Richard is unreachable

by phone on Tuesdays, Wednesdays &

Saturday)

Church Warden: Mrs Judi Pierson

judi.pierson@gmail.com

Director of Music: Mr Peter Osborne

Peter.Osborne4@nhs.net

Last Issue's Crossword Solution

Contacts
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Mr Mike Ralphs and Mr Gavin Bullock

News@stmichaelscherryburton.org.uk

www.stmichaelscherryburton.org

Twitter - @St_MichaelsCB
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